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A note from your President: 

The National President will be visiting Maryland September 19 – 21.  We will be 

visiting Patriot Point and the National Harriett Tubman Museum in Church Creek 

on Friday, Sept 20.  We will be having lunch there and dinner on Friday, September 

20 at VFW Post 5246 at 6:30 pm.  More information will follow on a flyer. 

I am getting ready to start my District visits and I hope that I will get to meet some 

new members as well as the members that I already know and love. 

By now, all Districts and Auxiliaries should be bonded. 

Keep pushing membership as it is the core of our organization.  You, the members 

of this organization are the ones that are making a difference in our Veterans' lives 

and will guarantee that we have another great year. 

Please make sure that your auxiliary is reporting in each program.  I know that you 

are doing the work, so please report it. 

Keep doing all the good work that you are doing and please reach out if you have 

questions or concerns. 

Respectfully, 

 

Debbie Sturgis 

Dept of MD VFWA President 2024 - 2025 

 


